
From: Allison Megeney   
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 11:28 AM 
To: Admin <admin@pemberton.ca> 
Subject: OCP plan amandment Bulaw No. 957, 2024 
 

Dear Mayor and council  
 I am a resident of Eagle drive and am concerned about the access road to the new proposed 
development . I am hoping that you will reconsider addressing the need for a second access route- this 
would help alleviate traffic congestion and provide  an evacuation route in the case of  a natural 
disaster..  
 Sincerely,  
Allison Megeney 
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